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June 22, 2022 - A Message from Dr. Hal Harrell, Superintendent

From the beginning of this horrible event, I shared that the district would wait until the
investigation was complete before making personnel decisions. Today, I am still without
details of the investigations being conducted by various agencies. Because of the lack
of clarity that remains and the unknown timing of when I will receive the results of the
investigations, I have made the decision to place Chief Arredondo on administrative
leave effective on this date.

Lieutenant Mike Hernandez will assume the duties of the UCISD Chief of Police. We will
continue to seek qualified candidates to join our police department as we prepare for
the new school year.

There will be no further information released regarding this personnel matter.

UCISD does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability in admission to its programs, services,
or activities, in access to them, in treatment of individuals, or in any aspect of their operations. The district Title IX Coordinator is Ken

Mueller who can be reached at kmueller5338@uvaldecisd.net or 830-278-6655.
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